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Communique

Members of the PBS Transparency and Efficiencies subgroup met in Canberra on 18 September 2018. Attendees included representatives from the Department of Health, Medicines Australia, the Generic and Biosimilar Medicines Association and industry. 
Members discussed proposed cost recovery arrangements and the implications the streamlining PBS process improvements would have on cost recovery. 
Members were advised the Department was to commence consultation on the streamlining PBS process improvements within the coming weeks. An invitation would be published on the PBS website.  
